
From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Ellison, Ruchellerellison@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/16/2017 4:24:20 PM
Subject: Catherine's increase has been approved!!!

I will get with Ruchelle for the off-cycle payroll.
 
Have a great weekend.
 
Thanks,
Cheryl
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